

Office of the Vice Provost for Academics

Tel 201 216 3476 Fax 201 216 3474

April 18, 2019

Dear Professor Vinjamuri,

Increased student-faculty interaction and enhanced student learning are major contributors to student success, a key element in our University's strategic plan. The way that faculty members teach to and interact with their students, both in and out of the classroom, has a strong impact on student satisfaction, retention and persitence to graduation. Student course evaluations serve as one of the metrics used to measure progress towards enhancing student learning.

The evaluations for this past semester (Fall 2018) indicate that you are doing an exceptional job! On average, students rated you 4.0 out of 4.0. Your outstanding evaluations are certainly something to be proud of. You are helping to set the standard for high-quality teaching here at Stevens, and your performance is something to which the rest of the faculty should aspire.

Thank you for your continued dedication to your subject matter, our students, this institution and the art of teaching.

Sincerely,

Anthony Barrese

anting Bance

Interim Vice Provost for Academics

Cc: Dean Jean Zu